Uttlesford MSC Meeting
July 2024
Elsenham Primary School

Attendance
Elsenham Primary School
Great Easton
RAB Academy
Apologises
Joyce Frankland
Birchanger Primary School

Minutes
Many thanks to Elsenham for hosting, and many thanks to the young people and the staff for joining the meeting. It was great to see everyone, and I can’t believe some of you are moving onto secondary school, time files by!
1. Anti-Racism - What is racism? What could we do to raise awareness of anti-racism? What would stop racism?

· Judging someone based on where they are from
· Judging someone based on their skin colour.
· Judging someone based on their religion. 
· To educate people about racism
· To make racism illegal/ hate crime and it should be enforced.
· To teach it in schools.
· To have someone come in and talk about their experiences because this can have an impact. Elsenham had a visitor come in and the children found it beneficial because they get to hear the impact of it from their perspective. 
· To educate from a young age.
· Encourage people who experienced it to talk about it.

2. Children’s right – What do you think children’s rights are & what do you think young people should have more of a say in? 

· To learn more about what children’s rights mean as young people don’t really know what it means to have rights and what rights they have.
· To learn more about voting, and to be educated about politics. 
· To lower voting age to 16/17
· To know the difference between arguments and debate
· Children’s opinions should count.
· Equity and equality.
· Not to feel left out.

3. United in diversity – Each year we run a special event that brings young people together (possibly show past pictures) which young people designed – what could make this event better?

· To include science
· To have the guest speakers sitting around the table and to allow children/ young people the opportunity to ask guest speakers any questions they may have. 
· Farming
· Building
· CPR
· Life skills
· Career advisers
· gaming
thank you all for attending! Year 6s, I wish you all the best in your new adventures and I will see you all in the new academic year!
